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I a o ra Hannah Henderson

Hannah.henderson@poriruacity.govt.nz

30 October 2019

Andrew Frazer
Via email: fyi-request-11489-e45d9d9b@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Andrew
Response to official information request for data leaks

| refer to your request for official information received 18 October 2019 relating to data leaks. We have
processed your request under the Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act (LGOIMA)
1987.

The information you requested is enclosed. The questions you specified have been included as
numbered headings in bold below, with our response following each heading.

1. The Porirua City Council has suffered several ‘data leaks’ with confidential infofmation and
data reaching the media in 2019. Notably the inquiry into Mayor Tana’s fuel card and the
Titahi Bay Development.

Has PCC reported these incidents to CERT NZ?

No.
2. If not, was this a case of saying one thing, and doing another?

We don't believe this to be an example of that.

Please note that in the interests of openness and transparency we will publish our response to your
request on the council’'s website www.poriruacity.govt.nz/your-council/getting-involved/request-official-
information.

If you wish to discuss this decision with us, please feel free to contact Hannah Henderson on
Hannah.henderson@poriruacity.govt.nz

Nga mihi
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Wendy Walker
Chief Executive
Kaiwhakahaere Matua
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